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The IIT Undergraduate Studies Committee (UGSC) recommends to the University Faculty Council (UFC)
that a pilot project be continued for testing the I-Course concept, which is currently under discussion in
the UGSC and UFC IPRO committee. This pilot project would be initiated and completed within the
F2021-S2022 semesters. We would begin to solicit proposals in the S2020 semester.

In this pilot project, up to 3 credits of Core Curriculum IPRO requirements may be satisfied by I-Courses,
which may also satisfy program major requirements. Students who use I-Courses for this purpose may
need to take additional free electives courses in order to satisfy the total credit hour requirement of the
Core Curriculum. The total credit hour requirement of the Core Curriculum remains unchanged. In this
pilot project, ICourses may not be used to satisfy any Core Curriculum requirement other than IPRO.
To initiate an I-Course, degree programs or academic units will submit an I-Course proposal to the UFC
IPRO Committee. This committee will assess, prior to offering, all proposed I-Courses for content that
satisfies the Core Curriculum requirements for IPRO, as established by the UFC IPRO Committee. At the
completion of each I-Course, the UFC IPRO Committee will evaluate the extent to which each actual I-
Course met the delivery of content, as described in the corresponding I-Course proposal.

A final pilot project report shall be submitted to the UFC and the UGSC no later than 30 days after the
start of the S2022 semester. Decisions to extend or cancel the pilot project are at the discretion of the
UFC, based upon recommendations from the UGSC.


